
RIDGEFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Ridgefield, Connecticut 
 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING 

Saturday, February 4, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. 

in the East Ridge Middle School auditorium at 10 East Ridge Road. 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Board of Education Public Hearing will be held on Saturday,  

February 4, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. in the East Ridge Middle School auditorium, 10 East Ridge Road, 

Ridgefield, CT to receive comments and recommendations regarding the  

Superintendent’s Proposed 2023-24 Operating Budget.  

The budget report is available for public inspection on the Ridgefield Public Schools website. 

 
The  Board of Education meetings will be conducted under Robert's Rules of Order and all participants  

are expected to conduct themselves with dignity, and treat all those present with respect, empathy, and civility. 
 

 
REVISED AGENDA 

 

  Call to Order at 10:00 a.m. 

     Pledge of Allegiance 

 

  Presentation  

     Superintendent’s 2023-24 Proposed Operating Budget 

 

  Public Comment 

 
        Adjournment  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Board of Education meetings are conducted under Robert’s Rules of Order.Comments are limited to three minutes. Anyone 

requiring special accommodations due to disability or with questions should contact the Secretary to the Superintendent  

at 894-5550 x1200 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.   


